
Dear Riverglades Families 

This is Mrs. Seltzer with important information. I apologize for the length of this message.  The 

information is also emailed to you with the email address you provided during registration and 

will be shared on our school website and Facebook page. 

You may have heard the State of Florida has canceled school until at least April 15, 2020 and 

students will not participate in State assessments.  

Thank you for your patience as we try to navigate through these challenging times. Information 

is changing by the minute.  I will continue to provide you with updated information as it 

becomes available, it has been confirmed and I have all the details.  Again, I truly appreciate 

your patience. 

Riverglades will be distributing laptops on Friday, March 20, 2020 from 8:00 am – 2:00 pm on a 

first come first serve basis.  Only the parent/guardian listed during registration will be permitted 

to pick up a device. This means aunts/uncles/grandparents/neighbors will NOT be able to pick up 

a device for your child. Parent MUST have a picture ID.  Students do not have to be present but 

parents need to have their child’s ID number and password. Parents with children in grades 3-5 

will be able to pick up devices starting at 8:00 am.  Parents with children in grades K-2 will be 

able to pick up devices starting at 11:00 am.  If you have multiple children that are in both grade 

groups, you will be able to pick up devices starting at 8:00am.  

With the help of school staff, parents must sign in and create a profile while at Riverglades. As 

you know safety is a priority, therefore we are putting procedures in place for social distancing 

during the distribution of laptops.  

We are working to make this an organized, safe, and efficient process.  However, we do expect 

long wait times and appreciate your cooperation and flexibility.  In an effort to expedite the 

distribution process, please complete 2 surveys.  One is a District Survey and the second is a 

Riverglades survey (See below for links). We are asking that you complete the surveys by 

Thursday at 2:00 pm so we can plan for Friday morning. If the surveys are not completed, it will 

slow down the process.  

District Survey: https://www.browardschools.com/bcpspropertypass  

School Survey: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIu3psxOF

Wt1PuFWdHPXtTexUMUI3S1ZKTThHQlhISjBWTDVXMzlXWkg3Vy4u 

Our first step will be distribution of laptops.  We will be working on the next steps which is the 

implementation of online learning.  While teachers are planning and setting up online instruction, 

please see below for activities your children can do instantly.Students can complete I Ready 

lessons (K-5 lessons), Razz Kids (K-2), and Achieve 3000 (3-5) through their Clever account. In 

addition, students have many activities and lessons they can complete through Clever’s 

homepage while teachers are transitioning to the online platform. 

 

Please see the following attachments 

:• Information for accessing Clever 

• Information to accessing I Ready 



If you need to pick up medication, please come to Riverglades on Friday, March 20th from 8:00 

– 2:00 pm. I will be in touch and will continue sharing information via ParentLink and 

ParentLink emails. We have been through a lot and we will get through this if we help and 

support each other.  

Thank you and be safe, 

Mrs. Seltzer 

 


